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Easter Holidays:  We break up on Thursday 29th March for the 2 week Easter holidays and we return to 
school on Monday 16th April.  This has been a short half term but we have made sure the curriculum has 
been as full of exciting learning opportunities which are supporting the work in class.  We have had very 
successful parent events such as the class assemblies, stay and read sessions, a film premiere and we are 
looking forward to the Year 3/4 ‘Shakespeare Rocks’ show next week.   
 
Parents’ Evening Feedback:  Thank you for all your support this term and for your feedback through the 
questionnaires at Parents’ Evening.  We use the questionnaires to guide improvements in school and so all 
parents are encouraged to complete one.  If you have any other queries following the meeting with the 
teacher, please speak to them in the first instance and I’m sure they will be able to help.  Or make an 
appointment with the Phase Leaders who can look into your query. 
 
Updates about School:  As well as this weekly newsletter, our Twitter feed is usually updated daily with 
photos and comments about what is happening in school.  Please follow us @HeathfieldPNS or look at the 
Twitter feed on our school website www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk 
 
Get in to Win week: From Monday to Thursday next week we will be giving out our Get in to Win tokens at 
the gates again to all children who are through the gates by 8:45am.  There will be prizes given out at the 
end of the week for some lucky winners of the prize draw!  You need to Get in to WIN! 
 
Reminder - EYFS and KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade: Jellyfish, Turtles, Octopus, Hedgehogs, Owls, Squirrels 
and Rabbits classes are going to have an Easter Bonnet Parade on Thursday 29th March. If your child 
would like to take part, send them in with their creation and we will be parading throughout the day! There will 
be a small prize for everyone who takes part, plus prizes for the best in class.  

Reminder - KS2 Egg Decoration Competition: Our annual KS2 egg decorating competition will take place 
on Wednesday 28th March. As always, we are asking for children from the Peacocks and the Pelicans to be 
as creative as they wish in order to design their own egg.  

We ask that all designs are brought into school on the morning of Wednesday 28th March, where they will be 
displayed in the school hall. There will be a chocolatey treat for all entries, and a winning entry for each 
class- the prize being an Easter Egg! 

Reminder - Pelicans Spring Production: On Tuesday 27th March, year 4 will be performing their spring 
production ‘Shakespeare Rocks’. The children in year 3 will also be part of the performance in the choir. The 
production starts at 2pm in the school hall and will finish for 3.15pm. Tickets are free and are still available 
from the school office.  
 
Reminder - KS1 (Hedgehogs, Owls, Squirrels and Rabbits): Don’t forget the Dinosaur Discovery Day 
on Monday 26th March were children in years 1 and 2 can dress up either as a dinosaur or a paleontologist 
(dinosaur scientist). We will be filming our own Dinosaur programme for parents and will be using a green 
screen to provide an exciting background so children are asked not to dress in anything green. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Attendance for last week was 93.5%.   Our target is 96.5%  

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304  

There were 177 children who had 100% attendance last week – Well Done 

http://www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk/
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Year 3 Book Award (Peacocks) – Celebration Event Thursday 29th March: You may be aware that 
recently all Year 3 children have been reading four books shortlisted for our Year 3 MegaRead Book Award 
and have been busy deciding which of the four will be our winning title. The Book Award has been taking 
place since February across the five primary schools in our P6P partnership and was launched by a local 
poet, Chris White.  
 
On Thursday 29th March the Peacocks class will be travelling by coach to Hempshill Hall Primary School for 
a final celebration quiz. Please complete and return the attached consent slip to confirm that your child can 
travel by coach and take part in this activity. If you are able to help please also indicate this on the slip 
attached. Thank you.  

Peacocks Swimming Lessons: After the Easter holidays, Peacocks class will be going swimming on a 

Monday afternoon.  Children must wear a one piece swimming costume (girls) or trunks with no pockets.  

Board shorts are not allowed.  Children will travel by coach to Southglade pool.    

There are instructors at the pool school staff are also on the side supporting the children.  Swimming is a life 

skill and part of our curriculum, it is not an opt-out lesson.   

Peacocks and Pelicans trip to Sherwood Forest – Tuesday 17th April: As part of the KS2 ‘Nottingham’ 
topic next half term, the Peacocks and Pelicans class will be going on a trip to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 
17th April. We will leave school at 9am and will return at 3.45pm. 
 
The children will be learning about Nottingham and its history including the legend of Robin Hood, through 
taking part in various workshops run by the experienced centre staff and include a Robin Hood information 
workshop, Orienteering and Den building in the forest. Children are expected to wear school uniform with 
sensible outdoor footwear (it may be muddy!) and a waterproof coat as the whole day will be outdoors. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution for the trip of £3.50 per child.  The actual cost is £10 per child. If 

enough contributions are not collected, the trip may not go ahead.  We are also looking for parent volunteers 

who would be willing to come on the trip, please indicate on the slip attached if you are able to help on the 

day. Thank you.  

Year 1 to 4 Design Technology After School Club: After Easter, Miss Hunt will be starting an after school 
DT club for children in years 1 to 4 starting Monday 23rd April. Unfortunately, spaces will be limited because 
of the equipment we will be using to make our inventions. Please sign and return the attached slip if you 
agree to your child taking part. Should we receive too many reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat. 

 

Activities in Nottingham this weekend 

 Thursday 22nd March until Sunday 25th March 2018 

Nottingham’s first ever puppet festival has so much for families to enjoy and is taking 
place across the city centre as well as events in local libraries and theatres. Details, 
further information and bookings for events can be found at 
nottinghampuppetfestival.co.uk or by calling the Box Office on 0115 9889 5555 
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 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Reply Slip for Peacocks Year 3 Book Award – Celebration Event Thursday 29th March am:  

I give permission for my child, ___________________________________________in class Peacocks to 

travel by coach to Hempshill Hall Primary School and attend the Year 3 Book Awards on Thursday 29th 

March.  

I am able to volunteer as a helper for the whole morning Yes____ No _____ 
 

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________    

 __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 Reply Slip for Pelicans and Peacocks trip to Sherwood Forest – Tuesday 17th April. 

I give permission for my child, ___________________________________________in class____________ 

to attend the trip to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 17th April. 

I have included a contribution of £3.50 towards the trip      Yes____ No _____ 
 
If your child receives a free school meal please indicate whether you would like them to be provided with a 
packed lunch:     Yes____ No _____ 
 
I am able to volunteer as a helper on the day Yes____ No _____ 
 

 I will collect my child at 3:45pm  
 my child will go to afterschool club as usual 
 my child will be going to football club as usual 

(please tick as appropriate) 

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________    

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Reply Slip for After School Clubs – We have the following after school clubs taking place after the Easter 
holidays Please tick which club your child wishes to attend 

I give permission for my child, __________________________________in class_______________ to take 
part in the following club.  

 Monday – Turtles and Octopus Games Club 

 Monday – Turtles and Octopus Arts and Crafts Club 

 Monday – Year 1 to 4 Design Technology Club – starts Monday 23rd April  

 Tuesday - Year 3 and 4 Football Club 

 Tuesday - Year 3 and 4 World Art Club 

 Wednesday – Year 2 Gymnastics Club 

 Thursday – Year 3 and 4 Dance Club 

Should we receive too many reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat to ensure it is fair for all children.  

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________    

Collecting arrangements    

☐ I will collect my child when the club has finished           ☐ My son/daughter is going to afterschool club  


